2024 is a BIG YEAR for Benzie!

75 township and county offices are up for a vote.

With major federal and state resources coming our way over the next few years, our elected officials can and must deal with very challenging issues:



Benzie County Needs YOU!

There's never been a better opportunity to make a difference here. **VOTING** for quality candidates will make big change possible, helping us greatly as we strive together to improve local government...and our future.

Better yet, Run for Township or County Office!

You could win a seat at the table, helping us carry Dem values to our county and townships. Benzie Dems have the resources, tools and experience to make your campaign a winner.

Want to Know More?

Our "Candidate Curious" meeting is 6 p.m., March 13, at Headquarters! You can also call us at 231-325-0008 or email us at BenzieDemocrats@gmail.com. We've got lots of information and would love to talk to you!

THANK YOU FOR CARING ABOUT BENZIE COUNTY.

BenzieDemocrats.com facebook.com/BenzieCountyDemocrats Paid for by Benzie County Democratic Party, PO Box 403, Beulah 49617

